
Welcome to the United Dental PPO 
Network!
Effective 1/1/2025, you will have access to 
the UnitedHealthcare Dental PPO network 
for CCSF PPO plan. It has more providers 
that can save you money.

The UnitedHealthcare Dental PPO 
network is simply a very large  group of 
dentists who have agreed to provide their 
services at a discounted rate. There’s a 
good chance your current dentist already 
is a member of the network.

No dental plan changes,  
just a new ID card
There are no changes to your dental plan 
benefits. The dental logo on your UMR ID 
card automatically makes you eligible for 
discounts. So there is no extra work on 
your part.

How it works
If your dentist is in the 
UnitedHealthcare Dental PPO 
network all you need to do is show 
your UMR ID card at your next 
appointment. A discount will then 
be applied to your bill, saving you 
money!
If your dentist is not currently a part 
of the UnitedHealthcare Dental 
PPO network, you have three 
choices:
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Finding an  
in-network dentist

Call the toll-free number 
listed on the back of 
your new UMR ID card – 
1-800-395-7069

Or visit umr.com on 
your computer or 
mobile device 
(avaliable anytime):

Select Find a provider 
from the home page 

Choose Dental

Type 
UnitedHealthcare 
Dental PPO in the 
search box or use the 
alphabetical listing
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If you have any questions about the UnitedHealthcare Dental PPO 
network,  please call the UMR Customer Service number on the back of 
your ID card.

https://www.umr.com



